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December 18, 2019 

Records Access Officer 
Erie County Water Authority 
295 MainSt 
Buffalo, NY 14203 

To: Records Access Officer: 

Pursuant to the state Freedom of Information Law, we are requesting current copies of all 
collective bargaining contracts (or any agreement) between your agency and a bargaining 
unit representing the agency's employees (including all appendices, salary grade tables, 
side letters and other attachments): 

We are requesting the information via email in an electronic file, preferably Adobe Acrobat 
(.pdf) or Microsoft Word (.docx or .doc) file. Unless the original file was generated on a 
typewriter, these files should be provided in the requested format as directed by law (Ch. 
223 of 2008). 

We look forward to your acknowledgement of this request within five business days of 
receipt as required by law. If you have questions, please contact me by phone (518-434-
3100)or email (data@seethroughny.net). Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 
.--------/ 

~~--
Benjamin Sano - Research Analyst 
Empire Center for Public Policy 
30 S Pearl St, Suite 1210 
Albany, NY 12207 
518.434.3100 ext 108(0) 
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